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Upcoming Events  

Feb. 3 - Lutheran Pioneers  at Zion 5:45 - 7:30pm 

Feb. 5 - Hot Lunch 

Feb. 11 & 12 - NO SCHOOL - Teacher’s Conference 

Feb. 15 - 19 - Spirit Week 

Feb. 19 - Parent/Teacher Conferences 

Feb. 19 - CEA Winter Outing at Maedkes - 5:00pm 

 

Parent Teacher Conferences 

There will be optional Parent Teacher Conferences available on February 19 after school                         

for PreK, K-2 and 6-8 for those parents who would like to meet with your child’s teacher.                                 

Please contact the teacher to set up an appointment. Miss Loersch will be doing her                             

conferences on February 18 and 19 for Grades 3-5. She would like the opportunity to                             

meet with all of her parents.  A Sign Up Genius will be available for those dates soon. 

 

 

 



 

Hot Lunch 

Hot lunch this week will be spaghetti provided by the Olson family. The cost is $2.00 per                                 

person. 

 

Art Fair 

Information regarding the Virtual Art Fair has been sent home with the students in                           

Grades 3 - 8. The children’s Art Fair Applications are due this Friday, February 5. Please                               

make sure they are returned by that day. 

 

CEA Candy Bar Sale 

We have had a good response to the survey regarding the CEA candy bar sale. More                               

information will be coming soon as to how we will proceed.   

 

Mission Offering     

Our 2nd semester mission offering will be going to ​Camp Phillip ​in                       

Wautoma, WI. Camp Phillip provides relaxation in God’s creation                 

and renewal in Christ to youth, adults, families, churches and                   

schools. Last week’s mission offering was ​$35.50​. Our total for the                     

2nd semester is ​$105.50​. Mission offerings are collected on Friday                   

as the children go to chapel in church.  Thank you for your heartfelt gifts!   

2 Corinthians 9:11 – You will be made rich in every way so that you can be generous on                                     

every occasion, and through us your generosity will result in thanksgiving to God. 

 

Winter Weather Closings and Delays 

Just a reminder to all, in case of any winter weather school closings or delays, please                               

note the following: 

1. St. John follows the closings of both the Peshtigo and Coleman School Districts                         

because of busing. 

2. If both school districts are closed, St. John is also closed. 

3. If the Peshtigo school district is closed, but Coleman is not, St. John IS closed. 

4. If the Coleman school district is closed, but Peshtigo is not, St. John IS closed. 

5. If either of the districts is delayed, St. John is also delayed. 

6. Families will be contacted via ​Remind ​as well to inform you of closings or delays.                             

Please make sure you have signed up to Remind to receive those messages. 

 


